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Dear Colleagues, 

The 8th International Conference on Structural Dynamics will be held in Leuven, 

Belgium, from 4 to 6 July 2011. A number of Mini–Symposia will be organized within this 

conference. The updated information can be found at the website: 

http://www.eurodyn2011.org 

 

The aim of this message is to invite you to participate in the scheduled Mini–Symposium 

MS 11 on Experimental techniques. This Mini–Symposium is organized to review the 

progress in experimental investigations in dynamics (including laser vibrometry, 

thermography, wave propagation, acoustic emission, fibre optics, vibration based methods, 

determination of material properties based on dynamic responses, application to shock and 

impact, nondestructive testing evaluation and fault detection, and other methods). The Mini–

Symposium is created as a platform for all researchers and scientists to share their latest 

findings, learn more about technological developments in the field, and cement friendships. 

 

If you would like to take part in this Mini–Symposium you are invited to submit online 

your one–page abstract before June 30
th

, 2010. The abstract must be submitted through the 

Website of the conference (and not sent to the Mini–Symposium organizers). A Word 

template (template.doc) can be used for your abstract. Authors are asked to identify the 

number of our Mini–Symposium. As a general rule, we will accept one paper per registered 

author. 

 

The abstracts submitted to the Mini–Symposium would be reviewed and the review 

process will be ended at 31 August 2010. Final decision (accept/reject, oral or poster 

presentation) will be communicated to the authors by the Conference Secretariat before 

30 September 2010. Authors of accepted abstracts will be invited to submit their final paper 

before 31 December 2010. 

 

Up–to–date information about the conference objectives, topics, venue and submission 

procedure can be found on the conference website and in the following flyer: 

www.eurodyn2011.org/Eurodyn2011–2.pdf. We would appreciate if you could forward this 

information to colleagues who may also be interested in this conference and our Mini–

Symposium. 

Looking forward to hear from you soon and meet you in Leuven, Belgium, next July. 

Sincerely yours 

 

Wieslaw Ostachowicz  and  Arnaud Deraemaeker 
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